
 
 
From: Cheryl Blundon  
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:04 PM 
To: NP Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; NL Public Utilities Board 
<ito@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Fleming, Denis (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) 
<dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; 
Peter.Strong@Linde.com; ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>; 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Nisenbaum, Sheryl 
(sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com) <sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com>; shawn.kinsella@teck.com;  
 
Subject: RE: NLH - Application for July 1, 2022 Utility Rate Adjustments - Consumer Advocate Extension 
 
Please be advised that following a request from the Consumer Advocate, the Board has extended the 
deadline to submit his comments in this application to noon, Monday, June 13th. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary      
 


